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MESSAGE FOR THE OPENING OF THE S0UTH
PACIFIC GAMES, SUVA, ON

29TR AUQUST, 1963

We in Austrelia send our congratulatioas
to all these whose imsgination and hard work have
brought into being these First South Paeific Oames.
This 13 an event of eonsidershle signifiocance in the
sporting world., It is the result of devoted efforts Wy

‘ many throughout all the territories of the ares, and
I sm happy that the Australian Government, as a member
® of the South Pacifiec Commission, has been sble to offer

& measurs of suppert,
To all competitors vherever they come from
in the South Pacific wo send good wishes and good lmek,.
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